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Consider recommendations regarding the potential flooding of Santa Maria Levee heightened due to the recent Zaca
Fire, Fifth District, as follows:

a) Receive a report regarding advanced measures to prevent flooding of the Santa Maria Levee as a result of the
Zaca Fire; and

b) Authorize the Chair to sign a letter to the Governor.
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